
June 26, 2024

UPDATE: Phase One of 10(B) Facility Site Selections Now to Begin JULY 8
 
Phase One of the 10(B) dispensary facility site selection process will begin on Monday,
July 8. Please note, this is a slight change from the previously announced start date of
July 1.

The Division of Cannabis Control will provide further instructions to 10(B) dispensary
applicants soon.

Below is an updated timetable:

As a reminder, these dates remain estimates and are subject to change.

Any questions must be directed to DCC@com.ohio.gov. 

Applicant Resources

Know additional recipients who should receive this message? Click here.

mailto:DCC@com.ohio.gov
http://www.com.ohio.gov/nonmedicalcannabisapplications
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001dCD0S6IuBsZhrwqERmk1hyoxzg4KSKL9

